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MMI uses FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment to determine family need for tuition assistance. Families applying for tuition assistance will need to complete 
an application and submit the necessary documentation to FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment by the date of their entrance exam. The application is 
available after November 1 at www.online.factsmgt.com/aid. 

MMI will not award any tuition assistance until an application has been fully processed by FACTS. In processing applications, FACTS takes many factors 
into account and follows a similar process to the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) which is used to determine family need for college 
tuition assistance. If you have questions about this process, please feel free to call FACTS Customer Care at 866-315-9262.



Following the receipt of the FACTS Financial Analysis, MMI’s Tuition Assistance Committee will meet to discuss each family’s need-based award. Please 
be aware that there is some variation between the FACTS estimation and what MMI actually awards.

The following information is required in order for FACTS to process your application and submit their report to MMI:

A limited number of students will be selected to receive work study grants. These work study grants are 
awarded based on need, scholarship, and citizenship to students in grades 9-12. Students in the work study 
program perform various tasks on school property. First-year students to the school are not eligible for the 
work study program.



MMI collects all tuition payments through FACTS. FACTS accounts are set up each year by 
families during the online Enrollment/Reenrollment process in FACTS/RenWeb. 

Families wishing to take part in the 10-month payment plan must enroll and set up their payment 
plan by June 5. All others will have a monthly payment plan based on the number of months 
between their enrollment date and March. All tuition is to be paid in full by April 1 of the year your 
student is attending. 

Payments can be made by check, money order, credit card, or through automatic bank deduction. 

Note: credit card payments are assessed a processing fee. There are fees associated with the 10 and 2 payment plans.


